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ITU-T Q15/15 thanks the IETF 6lo Working Group for moving forward and taking into account our 

concerns.  

We understand that the internet draft “draft-ietf-6lo-dispatch-iana-registry” intended for the last call 

will be updated soon. We are looking forward to reviewing it and provide comments, if any. 

Monsieur Thierry Lys (thierry.lys@erdf.fr) would be the group liaison contact for further discussion 

with 6lo Working Group. 
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